Readout — UNGA P5 Meeting

News story

The Foreign Secretary chaired a meeting of the Permanent 5 members of the UN
Security Council at the UN General Assembly in New York.

An FCDO Spokesperson said:

On 22 September, the Foreign Secretary chaired the first in-person
meeting of P5 Foreign Ministers for two years. They discussed Iran
nuclear talks, Afghanistan and COVID -19.
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